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31/07/2023  17:43:422023/2820/T OBJ Marie- H¿l¿ne and 

William English

Dear Sir,

Dear Madam,

I live at 3 Hillway.

I am writing to object to the felling of the two ashes mentioned above( 2023/2820/T), located in the site of the 

annexe of ¿ Hillway Garage¿ , itself adjacent to the rear part of my back garden.

- Please note that the two trees are located wrongly on the map of the Application. 

- please also note that the trees in question are the subject of an urgent application for a TPO. 

My comments and reasons for my objections are as follows: 

- The  two ashes contribute to the very green aspect of Holly Lodge Conservation Area. 

- They are mature trees of a very substantial size and height, they are in good health and belong to a rare 

species. 

- they are quite visible from at least 4 close public spaces: bottom of Hillway, Swain¿s Lane, Church Walk and 

Saint Anne¿s Close. 

- they are an essential, beautiful and enjoyable  amenity for 1,3,5, 7 and 9 Hillway.

- due to their size and their leaves in the summer they protect the close residents from the very intrusive and 

detrimental sight of the side red brick wall of the flats in Church Walk.  

- I am not convinced by the argument put forward by the applicant in relation to the asbestos and I am 

therefore asking for a visit by a professional who can  assess the Health and Safety risk properly. 

- I wish to remind you of the decision made by the Council on 10th June 2010, Application ref 2010/1781P in 

which - at Par 4- the Council expresses the need for the trees in question to be ¿ retained and protected from 

damage to the satisfaction of the Council¿.

Thank you for your attention.

Kind regards,

Marie- H¿l¿ne English
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